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June 25,2018

Amy Sells

Titfany & Bosco

2525 E Camelback Rd F17
Phoenix, AZ 85016

RE: State Bar Appointment as Standing Committee Vice Chair

Dear Amy Sells:

I am pleased to inform you that you have been appointed as Vice Chair of the
State Bar of Atizona’s Atizona Attorney Editorial Board for the 2018-2019 year.
Your term will commence June 27. I recognize that your service will require
significant time and effort to make the Committee’s work successful, and I want
you to know that your commitment is sincerely appreciated.

The active involvement of members is essential to the continued effectiveness
of out self-regulated profession, and yout leadership in advancing the mission
of the State Bat of Arizona is tecognized and applauded. Please return this
lettet indicating your acceptance of this appointment by July 9.

On behalf of the Board of Governors, I offet you congratulations and look
forward to working with you in the coming year.

Sincerely,

Jeffrey Willis
President-Flect

j& I will be able to setve as Vice Chait of the Atizona Attorney Editorial Board
L I'will not be able to serve as Vice Chair of the Arizona Attotney Editotial
Board

Please teturn this form by July 9 via one of the following methods:
Email: Christina. Desaubin(@staff.azbat.org

Fax: 602-416-7587

Regular Mail to the addtess below; Attn: Christina Desaubin

4201 N 24th Street  +  Suite 100+ Phoenix, AZ 85016-6266

PH:602.252.4804 - FAx:602.271.4930 -

WEBSITE: www.azbar.org




